Dear Michael,

I am absolutely delighted to have the opportunity to recommend the services of Forst Construction. I certainly have had the experience to appreciate the way you work with clients. I recall my daughter and my first visit to your office and saw the way your employees and you worked with each other. Your office is efficient and friendly, with employees who are very helpful.

The most important skill that I have experienced with you and your company is your absolutely amazing ability to listen to what kind of house we wanted to build. You offered so many options, specifics, styles, and materials from which we could choose. At the same time, you were aware of our budget. I have told so many friends about how you work with your clients and how carefully you listen.

When Meghan and I returned several months later to see the plans you had drawn, you reviewed all of the plans and asked, "What do I need to change? Our answer was, NOTHING! You listened so carefully to our wishes that you designed a house that is exactly what we wanted. I have never heard of any builder who is so committed to the desires of the client.

When the sections of the house were ready for delivery, you informed us with plenty of time for us to be able to travel to Montauk and see the house sections lifted by crane into the air and placed exactly on the correct spot. We were freezing, wrapped in blankets, and were able to be at the site to see the wonderful house you designed. It was so exciting! Your kindness in arranging time for us to be at the house is really appreciated.

It's a wonderful, perfect house. We love it! Our family and friends enjoy every minute in the house. The experience we had with your company leads me to to say that anyone who has the opportunity to have a home designed and built by your company will be a really fortunate and satisfied homeowner.

Thank you so much for your work and our beautiful home.

Lathleen M. Goldmann

Best Wishes